
 

 

 

Travel Tips and Tricks Program Sponsored by Friends of Union County Library (FOUCL) 

 

FOUCL will welcome Gail Day to the library for a free program presenting information about 

travel on May 15, beginning at 2 PM, in the Community Room. Gail is currently Branch Manager at 

Blairsville’s United Community Bank and was previously involved with travel through The Golden Club 

at the bank from 1986 until 2018, when The Golden Club ended. She will bring a sample copy of 

“Document Party Notes” to share with attendees. 

There will be an opportunity to ask Gail travel questions; but also come prepared to share your 

travel experiences, both good and bad, so we can learn from each other. What do you need to know before 

you go? We will discuss traveling in the USA and internationally, how to stay safe, what to pack, travel 

resources, recommended websites, and different modes of transportation. A final area of discussion will 

be how to best keep travel memories – journaling, Facebook posts, scrapbooking, creating personalized 

photo books? What’s your favorite method? Feel free to bring some examples. 

This program is appropriate for both seasoned travelers who have gained some valuable travel 

expertise and those who have rarely traveled but are thinking they might like to travel further or more 

often in the future. Come join us as we discuss the where, how, and why of exploring the world. 

Thanks to all who donated items to sell at FOUCL’s recent bake sale and to those who came to 

buy. A portion of the proceeds from this sale will be used to purchase two CDs of all available editions of 

Mountain Echoes, the Union County High School yearbook. These will be available to all library patrons. 

What a great way to keep local high school history accessible! 
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